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COLUMBIA COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

HYBRID MEETING

MINUTES FOR

June 11, 2025

The Board of County Commissioners held a scheduled session, attended by Commissioners Casey

Garrett and Margaret Magruder, as well as Jacyn Normine, Board Office Administrator, and Pam

Smith, Finance Director, in a hybrid format from the John Gumm Building and Civic Center in St.

Helens, Oregon.

Commissioner Garrett called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

HEARING

This is the time set for the Columbia County Budget Hearing.

Commissioner Garrett opened the hearing.

With no public comment in person or online, Commissioner Garrett closed the hearing.

With no further discussion, the proposed budget will come back to the Board for final approval

on June 25,2025.

ADJOURN

With nothing further coming before the Board, the meeting was adjourned.

Dated at St. Helens, Oregon, this 25th day of June 2025.

NOTE: Audio of this meeting is posted on our website at www.columbiacountvor.gov
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